

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Year 6 Pop Up Sales!

Dear Parents/ Carers,

On Monday 17th July, immediately after school, the Year 6 children will be setting up stalls outside the year 6 block. For the past few weeks the children have been working in groups to arrange, resource and create products which they believe will be exciting to you and the children of Bishop Aldhlem's.

This enterprise project has been arranged and funded by the PSA and any profit the children make will be reimbursed into the PSA.

The stalls will be open from 2:45 until 3:45pm.

There will be a variety of games and products available to purchase on the day although resources are limited so you will need to get there fast!

Unfortunately, we do not have the capacity to allow for cards or contactless payment so please visit the stalls with cash so you are not disappointed.

We are looking forward to seeing you there,

Year 6









